
Drama Spring Show!!!
We are excited to announce that we will be able to have a performance this
year!  Please make sure you read through all the information. Due to
protocols concerning Covid-19, things will be a little different this year.  You
will find all the information you need on the Northwest High School
Drama Google Classroom! (class code: 6mqcjpb)

AUDITION INFORMATION

We will be performing Quanran-TEENS, Dramatic Teen perspectives on
the pandemic By Laurie Allen. We will list the monologues and you may
choose one for your audition or you may write your own monologue, it must
be your perspective or experience on the Pandemic. Have a song prepared
to sing a cappella so we know your vocal range.

Audition Dates: Tuesday March 2nd & Thursday March 4th.

*You must sign up for a time for your audition!*

You will find the sign up sheet on the Northwest High School Drama
Google Classroom (class code 6mqcjpb). Only students who are
auditioning will be allowed in the auditorium.  When entering the
auditorium, please sit in a seat marked with an X. Auditions will begin at
3:10 both days and run in increments of 10 minutes. While waiting to
audition you must adhere to the 6 feet apart rule and wear a mask at all
times.  After your audition you must leave the building. Please have your
transportation planned in advance. If you have any questions, please email
swullenweber@nwlsd.org, or mmarratta@nwlsd.org

We can’t wait to see you at auditions!
Sign up for an audition time on Google Classroom!
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